Hot Line Number 104 - 22 August 2019

Dance Floor

A big thank you to Grant Dickey for his generous assistance in renovating the lounge Dance floor. All your old rockers out there you will be able to show us your moves on the new floor on Opening Day.

Indoor Bowls

Indoor bowls will continue into September (1:00 pm Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays), with our last day for 2019 scheduled for Friday 13 September. Any questions please contact Richard Mitchell at 344 0285 or email rwmitchell@xtra.co.nz

Bar Duty

Monday 26 August 4.00 - 6.00pm - Ken Wilson-Pyne

Friday 30 August 4.00 - 6.00pm - Bill Fowlie Saturday 31 August 4.00 to 6.00pm - Mike Small

Shirt Project

Thank you to the 170+ members who responded to the team with their shirt size. A mighty response. To those of you who did not reply or do not have email then we have entered a size for you and if we have got it wrong, we will exchange on the distribution day – this is provisionally scheduled for 5 weeks' time. We will keep you updated on progress via the Hotline.

U26 Singles Tournament

This annual event is fast taking shape with a full field of talented youngsters from the length and breadth of New Zealand. Kerrie Bruce is to be congratulated on assembling such a field. As always, we need club member's input in the way of Markers. The tournament takes place on Friday October 4 and finishes on October 6 with 4 rounds of section play on the first two days and the finals on the Sunday. We need 16 markers per round so if you are available to mark then please contact Bill Fowlie on 022 6973560 or bill@fowlie.co.nz and advise your availability. For those marking we will provide you with lunch. Thanks to the following for already volunteering – Estelle Jarvis, Beryl and Mike Murphy, Trevor Kennet, Ross Bell, Brian Burney, Mike Sykes

Selector's Report

The Selectors will be meeting in early September to plan the season ahead. It is planned that by September 10 they will contact members for their availability for Centre interclub on both the weekends and during the week. Look out for this notification and have it back to the Selectors ASAP. Updates in the Hot Line will keep you informed.

From the Editor's Desk

Quote of the week -

Every day, every year, every new season is a reset from the last, and you are still hungry for success, to do things better and better.

Fernando Alonso - is a Spanish racing driver and former Formula One racing driver. He is a two-time Formula One World Champion.







Your local Gaming Trust committed to 100% local funding













